

TERM 1: THURSDAY 15 FEBRUARY 2018



A SPECIAL VISIT TO 2W

Last Tuesday Mr Woods came to the College to promote the musical 'The Leader of the Pack'.

2W walked to the Senior School area and Mr Woods came and took a photo with us. We were so excited. Mr Woods has a long, hairy beard.

Next we had our Recess as we had to wait for the assembly to start. Mr Woods came roaring out from G block and slowly rode around the witch's hat. His bike is so big and black and very loud. 2W was clapping and cheering. This was a very fun day for us!

2W